


This Bi-weekly Newsletter is available to members and non-members

of the Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce and features
information of importance to, and about local business and

upcoming events!
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YOUTH TALENT SHOWCASE!
We are searching for youth bands or solo acts

who would like to showcase their talent live at
our Vauxhall Post Centennial Celebration! On

Saturday, July 2nd we will have an outdoor stage
available and set a time slot aside for you!

Stage and sound equipment will be provided.
Please contact the Vauxhall & District Chamber

of Commerce @ 403-894-0923 or
info@vauxhallchamber.ca if you’re interested.

Youth only please!!



APPLICATION DEADLINE FOR THE MD OF TABER'S ANNUAL ROADSIDE CLEANUP IS ON
MONDAY, APRIL 18th, 2022 AT 4:30 PM!

All charitable groups and clubs are now encouraged to participate in this fundraising
event scheduled for the following dates:

 Taber Area – Friday, April 29th at 1:30 pm
 Vauxhall Area – Friday, May 6th at 1:30 pm

For more information about the Roadside Cleanup program and to apply, visit our
website to download the application form for your charitable group at:

https://www.mdtaber.ab.ca/p/cleanup
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OPPORTUNITIES!



Our mailing address is: 
Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce
Box 357
Vauxhall, AB
T0K 2K0
Email: info@vauxhallchamber.ca

Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Vauxhall-
District-Chamber-of-Commerce 198208407564216/
If you no longer wish to receive these emails please contact us.

Not a Member?
Becoming a VDCC member 

is easy and affordable.
Our 2022 yearly memberships for not-for-
profit organizations / individual are $45 
(restricted to clubs, schools and such). 

Business fees are $125.
First time Members receive 50% off the first

year, don't miss out!
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Group Insurance & Employee
Benefits Enjoyed by 30,000

Canadian Businesses

http://www.abchamber.ca/
http://vauxhallchamber.ca/
mailto:info@vauxhallchamber.ca

